Formal Comments Submitted by R. Vojdani, WAPA – 3/1/2019
Recommendation to Support 2019 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.h / R18011
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From: Vojdani, Raymond <AVOJDANI@WAPA.GOV> 
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 10:17 AM
To: naesbmail <naesbmail@naesb.org>
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] NAESB WEQ Request for Formal Comments on Recommendation to Support 2019 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.h / R18011 – Due March 14, 2019

Good Friday Morning to you,

Western Area Power Administration supports NAESB's Annual Plan Item 3.h (modification toWEQ-004 Appendix D, Commercial Timing Tables for WECC).  Furthermore, we appreciate all the hard work that staff and NAESB sub-committees have done in this regard.  

Thanks,

Raymond R. Vojdani, P.E.| Transmission Policy Advisor Western Area Power Administration | Rocky Mountain Region
(O) 970.461.7379 | (C) 970.227.2823| avojdani@wapa.gov


